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Comments: As a woman in her 60's who recently bought an electric pedal assist mountain bike, I am in favor of

allowing pedal-assist e-bikes on roads and trails categorized as 'non-motorized' under the control and managed

by the USFS.  I am not in favor of non-pedal assist e-bikes on non-motorized roads and trails. Pedal assist for all

classes of e-bikes makes sense because the speed at which I ride is not faster than those very fit mountain

bikers on non e-bikes.  The pedal assist e-bike allows me to confidently and safely enjoy roads and trails I

otherwise would not feel comfortable riding.  Please consider allowing all classes of pedal assist e-bikes on non-

motorized trails.  Thank you.


